
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

                        

   

 

   

  

 

       

  

  

 

  

 

 

 

                         

                    

 

 

 

  

 

 

The Howler 
Principal: Janmarie Nugent Phone: (503) 322-0311 

janmarien@nknsd.org   Fax: (503) 322-2193 

     www.nknsd.org  

Calendar of  Events 
 

 
 

October 6, Tuesday  

●  Parent Group Meeting; 6:00 pm 

 

October 8, Thursday 

●  PG Movie Night featuring the movie Home 

 

October 9, Friday 

●  No School/ Staff Development 

 

October 12, Monday  

●  School Board Meeting; 6:30 pm; Nehalem 

Elementary School 

 

October Monday 12th – Friday 16th 

●  Tooth Taxi Week 

 

October 14, Wednesday 

●  Community  Emergency Preparedness  

Be Prepared –Not Scared; 6:00 pm at NKN HS Gym 

 

October 15, Thursday 

●  Great Oregon Shake Out Earth Quake Drill at  

10:15 am 

 

October 22nd, Thursday  

●  Parent Teacher Conferences; 12:00 to 8:00 pm 

NO School, childcare available 

 

October 23rd, Friday 

●  Parent Teacher Conferences; 8:00 am to 4:00 pm 

NO School, childcare is available 

 

October 24th, Saturday  

●  Parent Group Halloween Carnival; 3:00 to 5:30 pm 

 

 

    

 

 

Be Safe             Be Respectful              Be Responsible 

 

School conferences are scheduled for Thursday 

Oct 22nd, from 12:00 -8:00 pm, and Friday, Oct 

23rd, from 8:00 am-4:00 pm. 

The parent-teacher partnership is beneficial for 

your child to be successful and get the most from 

his/her education.   

 A conference letter and a “School and Home 

Contract” will come home with your child soon.   

Please bring the contract to the conference. 

 Please take advantage of the FREE childcare 

located in the Community Resource Room.  

Watch for conference information to come home 

with your child soon. 

 

     Please no parking in front 

of the school in the Bus Zone.  

This includes during assemblies and 

other school events during school 

hours. 

Notice the posted designated area 

from the flagpole to the playground.  

Thank you. 

 

Chill is in the Air 

Please send your child to school with his/her 

coat and wear appropriate clothing for the 

weather.  Recess is outside unless it 

is raining. 
 

 

mailto:janmarien@nknsd.org
http://www.nknsd.org/


                              

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                                                           

 

 
 

TACO DINNER 

The DC Club invites all families to join us for an “All You Can 
Eat” Taco Dinner at the Garibaldi Old Mill Marina.  Mark your 
calendars for October 17th from 5-7pm!  We will be featuring a 
mix of live & silent auction items and a variety of raffles & 
prizes including a 4 pack of Disneyland Park Hopper passes, a 
one night stay at Salishan Spa and Golf Resort, A weekend 
retreat in Sisters Oregon, Ocean Charters Guided Fishing trip 
and much more!   Admission Prices are $12 per person, $7 for 
ages 10 and under.  Purchase your tickets in advance from any 
DC Club member and receive $2 off per person!  All proceeds to 
benefit students traveling to Washington DC in spring of 2016.  
Questions? – contact Terry Houchins in the Resource Room.  
We hope to see you there!!  
 

 

 
 

Parent group is excited to have GGS 

spirit wear clothing for sale! Students 

brought home order forms and gear can 

also be ordered from 

spiritgeardirect.com.  Order forms are 

due back October 13th. Thank you! 

The next Parent Group meeting is 

Tuesday, October 6th at 6:00PM in the 

resource room.  Children are always 

welcome. 

Thursday, October 8th we will be 

showing the movie Home. The movie will 

start at 6:30PM. Wear jammies, bring a 

blanket, and come enjoy the show. 

It's almost Halloween which means 

Halloween Carnival! Come join the fun 

on Saturday, October 24th from 3:00 

5:30!  Admission is free, tickets for 

games and activities are 4 for $1.00. 

We will have cotton candy, face 

painting, games and more!   We are in 

need of volunteers, if you can volunteer 

please contact Wendy at 503-801-2903 

or Melissa @ 541-999-2562. 

Have a great October everyone! 

Wendy and Melissa. 

 

Some disguise guidelines to remember -  
● Students can bring their disguise and put it on before the 

parade. 

● Disguise must be free of look-a-like weapons, blood and gore.  

● Please limit elaborate hair and makeup due to limited prep 

time. 

● Disguise must be dress code appropriate.   Thank You. 

 REMINDER -  

It is district policy for adults 

interested to participate in being a 

volunteer, going on field trips 

and helping in the classroom, 

etc. you must have a volunteer 

application complete and approved. 

Applications are in the office, or call 

and we can send one home with your 

child. Allow at least 2 weeks for the 

approval process. 

Volunteer applications stay on file 

for three years. 

 

 
 

 
CELEBRATE RED RIBBON WEEK 

OCTOBER 26th - 30th 
 

Monday, October 26th – “RED RALLY DAY” 

 Wear red to start the week of celebration!    
Tuesday, October 27th – “ORANGE YOU GLAD YOU’RE 
DRUG FREE!” 

 Wear your orange clothes. 
Wednesday, October 28th – “ONE SCHOOL ONE GOAL 
DRUG FREE” 

 Wear school colors or your school shirt. 
Thursday, October 29st – “TEAM UP AGAINST DRUGS!” 

 Wear your favorite team shirt or jersey. 
Friday, October 30th – “SAY BOO TO DRUGS!” 

 We will be changing into our costumes after lunch 
and be ready for our parade. 

 

 


